
1

Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: TRO <tro@norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 December 2021 11:05
Subject: Department of Transport approval of extension of closure of Footpath 45 in the 

Town of Swaffham - development site works (STRO5231)
Attachments: Swaffham STRO5231 Notice DfT extension 08.11.21.doc

Good morning, 
 
Please be advised that the Secretary of State has approved an extension for Footpath 45 in the Town of 
Swaffham. Please find attached the Notice accordingly. 
 
If you have any queries then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards,  
Sophie 
 
Sophie Lowe 
Legal Officer (Traffic Orders) 
nplaw 
Tel: (01603) 307737 
Email: sophie.lowe@norfolk.gov.uk 
DX 135926 Norwich 13 

*During this period of restricted movement we will have very little presence in the office. This will mean that  we will 
not be able to process documents received by post, fax, DX or courier within the usual timescales. We therefore ask 
you to communicate with us electronically. We will do the same. This will reduce the need to leave our homes, will 
help minimise cross-contamination from handling mail and help to stop the spread of the COVID-19 virus.*  
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